
 

 

To Parents and Legal Guardians 

 
   

 About the “Nagoyakko Support Information Relay Sheet” 

1. Purpose: 

This information relay sheet is made in order for your children to have a more 

comfortable experience at school, continuing the support they have received at 

home, kindergarten, or daycare.  
 

2. Eligibility: 

Students who are planning on entering school the next fiscal year, who require 

special support in their everyday school lives. 
 

3. About the Completion of this Information Relay Sheet: 

・The kindergarten or daycare will complete this sheet together with the parent or 

legal guardian who requests it. 

・The details on this sheet are private personal information. The creation and 

usage of this sheet will be handled with the utmost care, and will not be used for 

any reasons besides the purpose outlined above. 

 

Making the “Nagoyakko Support Information Relay Sheet” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How Schools Use the “Nagoyakko Support Relay Information Sheet”: 

 ・ During conversations between guardians and schools 

  ・ During entry into new schools to explain the history of care for your child during 

 kindergarten and day care. 

・ Information can be exchanged between teachers at kindergartens and day cares with 

the permission of the guardians. 

・ Possibility to coordinate with related institutions if necessary.  

 

City of Nagoya 

The sheet is made together with the kindergarten or daycare, and sent to the next school 

upon agreement.  

The kindergarten or daycare submits the sheet to the next school (around October/November)

（１０月～１１月ころ） 

Parent or guardian requests to make and use the Information Relay Sheet 

Parent or guardian and next school decide on a date to discuss support options. 


